
September 20th –September 24th    

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Happy Monday Pirates! 

We start the week with tales of victory 

over the weekend! Check out our social 

media for highlights and updates!   

Department Highlight: English 

There are many great things going on in 

the English Department! We are writing 

and working on our grammar, and we 

are reading and analyzing various texts 

and books! Talk to your kids about what 

they are reading in English. You never 

know what you may learn from them!  

Faculty Highlight: Ms. Brandy Peralta 

Ms. Peralta is new to Boaz this year. She 

teaches ninth and tenth grade English 

and tenth grade college prep English. 

She is working hard daily for our 

students and community! This week our 

tenth grade students are reading and 

learning about Leo Tolstoy. Our ninth 

grade students are reading Romeo and 

Juliet, Acts II-IV. In addition to reading, 

expect to see our students working on 

their writing skills weekly. This week, 

our tenth grade students will be working 

on writing a one page essay on Leo 

Tolstoy’s stories. We are seeing great 

things from Ms. Peralta! We appreciate 

you dedication to our students and 

helping them achieve success in their 

endeavors!  

Ms. Peralta, Boaz welcomes you! 

Academics 

In the coming weeks – Expect to hear 

students talking about tutoring during 

Pirate period. We are utilizing our latest 

test data from Scantron, Pre-ACT, and 
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college and career readiness 

indicators to move our students to 

classes that will assist them in 

growing this year in the areas of 

reading and math on Scantron as well 

as the ACT. All of our teachers and 

students are already putting in work 

daily with ACT prep and ACT Work 

Keys lesson starters and online prep.   

 

Tutoring -Before and after school 

tutoring and Pirate period will be 

utilized in our system of processes to 

ensure we are continually moving 

toward our goals. Before and after 

school tutoring and Pirate period will 

feature math, reading, and ACT help. 

Students selected for tutoring will 

attend sessions each week (morning 

group from 6:30-7:30 and afternoon 

group from 3:00-4:00). Stay tuned to 

our website and social media for a 

detailed schedule and updates.  

 

Athletics and field updates: October 

1, 2021 will be our first football 

game on our new turf field. Standby 

for updates on our social media apps 

for the events leading up to kick off 

for this very special night!  

 

Boaz High School and Boaz High 

School Athletics would like to extend 

a HUGE thank you to Dr. Haynie, all 

our Board Members, our Sponsors, 

Coach Patrick Williams, Mr. Caleb 

Pinyan, and Mr. Neal McCoy for 

their work in making this dream 

come true!  

 

We would also like to send a very 

special thank you to our JSU 

Gamecock family for allowing us to 

use their facilities for our first two 

home games!  
GO PIRATES!  

 

 



STAY TUNED TO OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS FOR 
UPCOMING EVENTS, NEWS, AND UPDATES FROM BHS! 

 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Boaz High School on Twitter 
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